
SIXTY-FIVE YEARS OF GOD’S FAITHFULNESS 

On April 17, 1952, we exchanged our vows and thus began to unfold the 
beginning of our desire to serve the Lord together. The years of ministry 
and missionary service were cut short by two years due to Ken’s military 
service in the Marine Corps during the Korean War. God has graciously 
given us the privilege of serving in various capacities—mostly evangelism 
and church planting—culminating in nearly 40 years of ministry in Brazil.

TO GOD BE THE GLORY! “Faithful is He who calls you, and He also will 
bring it to pass” (1 Thessalonians 5:24).

LITERATURE MINISTRY

We are enthusiastic regarding our Literature Ministry written in Portuguese. 
As we pursue our destination segment of our ministry, we have been and 
are sending our books to Joseph Asong in Lilongwe, Malawi, to pass on to 
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Thank you again for your 
faithfulness in prayer and 
financial support. We praise 
the Lord for you and your 
participation with us in this 
vital ministry.

“We are laborers together 
with God” 1 Corinthians 3:9.
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Using the books in Brazil

Serving together through writing Portuguese literature,

Ken and Mary

Mary formatting a book

Kennedy Simtowe for use in Mozambique,
a country in Africa where Portuguese is the 
official language.

Books have also been sent to leadership 
people in South Brazil and GMI mission-
ary Alex Gulart in Paraguay. Literature sent 
includes several items on Hermeneutics and 
the entire set on Acts.

These teaching aids will be used for Leader-
ship Development, Theological Education, 
Mentoring, and Spiritual Growth in the lives
of believers. Please pray that the books will bring about the maximum spiritual growth and leadership 
ability in the lives of those who study them.

Thanks to all of you faithful colaborers who participate with us in this important ministry of evangelism 
and growth in believers’ lives.

“A spoken word can drift to irrelevance,
A written word can bless with permanence.”


